
                                                             December 9, 2003

MEMORANDUM TO: William D. Travers
Executive Director for Operations

/RA/
FROM: John T. Larkins, Executive Director

Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards

SUBJECT: PROPOSED REVISIONS TO REGULATORY GUIDES

During the 508th meeting of the Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards, 
December 3-5, 2003, the Committee considered proposed revisions to the following Regulatory
Guides and decided not to review them:

(1) Revision 33 to Regulatory Guide 1.84, (DG-1124), “Design, Fabrication, and Materials
Code Case Acceptability, ASME Section III”;

(2) Revision 14 to Regulatory Guide 1.147, (DG-1125), “Inservice Inspection Code Case
Acceptability, ASME Section XI"; 

(3) Revision 1 to Regulatory Guide 1.193, (DG-1126), “ASME Code Cases Not Approved
for Use.” 

The Committee has no objection to the staff’s proposal to issue these documents for public
comment.  The Committee may review the draft final version of these Regulatory Guides
following the reconciliation of public comments.

The Committee would prefer to review proposed Regulatory Guides and any associated
rulemaking as a package.

Reference:
Memorandum dated November 23, 2003, from Michael E. Mayfield, RES to John T. Larkins,
ACRS, Subject:  Review of Draft ASME Code Case Regulatory Guides.

cc: A. Vietti-Cook, SECY
W. Dean, OEDO
I. Schoenfeld, OEDO
A. Thadani, RES
M. Mayfield, RES
J. Mitchell, RES
W. Norris, RES
J. Dyer, NRR
D. Matthews, NRR
M. G. Crutchley, NRR
H. Tovmassian, NRR


